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We have had another very busy week. Ensemble 360 came into school on
Monday afternoon to perform to the children. The children learnt about music
from all around the world. The children had the opportunity to hear an amazing
array of instruments played live. None knew a double base was so big!

The Foxes visited Pizza Express this week making everyone feel hungry when
they came back with their boxes.

J

This week the Bees and Butterflies have been looking at the story of Cinderella in
Literacy. The children have written des <7 i f
have thought of questions to ask the prince. In Maths, Reception have been Iearr}i"'fl, )
to add by using the number line to count on to get the correct answer. The childr&.e.ﬂ_____.
have also had lots of fun talking about Warwick Castle after their trip last week aznd v
role playing what happens in a castle in the role play area. I

The children had a
wonderful time at

Warwick castle last
Friday. Here
are a few
pictures.
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Year two have been busy.

On Wednesday it was the
Foxegurn to visit Pizza Express
In Stratford. They spent the
morning withPizza Express
staff who taught them all about
how pizzas are made. The
children learnt about different
ingredients that are often used
at Pizza Express and finally the
made their very own pizzas!
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Both classes have been busy
writing their own version of a
Traditional Tale and learning
about fractions.

Progress Days Tuesday, 13th February and Wednesday, 14th Fel
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We look forward to seeing you.
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